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The Five-Day Nurturing Future Leadership Program organized under the Malviya Mission Teacher 

Training Program concludes with lessons on the significance of leadership skills. 

The five-day training program for faculty members from different institutes from across the country that began 

under the Nurturing Future Leadership Programme at IIT (ISM) Dhanbad on October 21 concluded today with 

a valedictory function during which Prof. Dheeraj Kumar, Deputy Director of IIT (ISM), was Chief Guest. 

Speaking during the function, Prof. Dheeraj Kumar threw light on the significance of leadership skills among 

the faculty members for effective teaching, problem solving, etc. 

Prof. Mrinalini Pandey, Coordinator of the Nurturing Future Leadership Program, said, “This program fostered 

essential leadership skills among participants from esteemed institutions, including IIEST Shibpur, Central 

University of Kashmir, Jamia University, NIAMT Ranchi, EFLU Hyderabad, BHU Varanasi, Central Sanskrit 

University, and BIT Mesra, among others.”. 

“The Ministry of Education's unwavering support through the MMTTP was crucial in bringing this initiative 

to fruition's future,” said Prof. Pandey, paid special thanks to esteemed resource persons whose enlightening 

sessions significantly transformed participants’ perspectives. 

“As the program concludes, participants are encouraged to carry forward the lessons learned and relationships 

built, aiming to inspire and innovate in their respective fields,” summed up Prof. Pandey. 
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